Brunswick and Adelaide PCSO Monthly Update

Hello everyone! This is your current ward update for Brunswick and Adelaide, looking back at
the month just gone, and offering current crime prevention advice.

Within the month of May:

- Reports of ASB have increased somewhat. We do see increases in ASB particularly
when the weather is nicer.

- Burglary has gone down to 1 report in the month of May.

- Anincrease in criminal damage from 4 reports in April to 7 reports in May

Crime Prevention Advice
Due to the increase in ASB reports | thought I’'d touch upon advice regarding ASB.
What is antisocial behaviour?

There are three main categories for antisocial behaviour, depending on how many people are
affected:

e Personal antisocial behaviour is when a person targets a specific individual or group.

+ Nuisance antisocialbehaviour is when a person causes trouble, annoyance or suffering
to a community.

e Environmental antisocial behaviour is when a person’s actions affect the wider
environment, such as public spaces or buildings.

Examples of ASB include:

- Parkingissues and abandoned vehicles

- Animals (nuisance, aggressive or abandoned)
-  Noise

- Fly-tipping

- Neighbour disputes

- Nuisance groups of people

- Vehicle nuisance

For further advice on any of the above issues you may be experiencing, please visit the Sussex
Police website for help and advice with who best to contact. This may be the local council, or a
housing management agency.

Meetings

The next LAT meetings are listed below and take place at Cornerstone Community Centre on
Church Road, between 7:15pm-9:15pm.

Wednesday 4" June 2025



Wednesday 3™ September 2025

Wednesday 3™ December 2025

This isa great opportunity for localresidents, businesses, councillors and police to get together
to discuss concerns, improvements for the area, positive action etc. Please feel free to come
along to a meeting if you would like!

How to contact Sussex Police

999 - emergency

101 - non-emergency

Sussex Police website online form — non-emergency
Crimestoppers — anonymous non-emergency

Reporting through the official channels is crucial, as we are then able to allocate the correct
officer/department to make contact with you.

If you see me out and about, please feel free to say hello! Once again, thanks for reading &



